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Alexander Kyriazis

Date    Dear Inquiry and Advisory Committee members,     I am writing in response to 
the EES conducted by Kalbar for the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project. I have 
live in the area and have close friends that reside in Lindenow.  These are the 
reasons below I do not believe the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project should 
go ahead at Glenaladale, East Gippsland:  Potential damage to indigenous cultural 
sites in the area; the damage it will do to my friends farms, the cattle, and the 
substances in the water affecting irrigation; dust particles traveling to the 
communities which will cause respiratory issues.  The list goes on and on, the mine 
will decimate the towns in the area and thousands of people's lives.  Thank you for 
the opportunity to make this submission.   Yours sincerely,  Alex Kyriazis
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